Reed College
Portland 2, Oregon

Sept. 23, 1963

Prof. Clarence Stephens,
Genesco

Dear Prof. Stephens,

First I would like to thank you for writing to
Ed Cogan so helpfully about our summer institute
program. He was a very successful staff member, and
will be back with us next summer unless he gets a
sabbatical worked out to conflict.

My priéncipal reason for writing is to renew an
earlier offer made by Lloyd Williams, I think.

In the opinion of my colleagues you are the most
successful "outsider" we have had, and we would like
to have you back next summer. As you probably know,
I am not in a position to make a firm offer until
about December. But, assuming that we will have

an institute, we would very much like to have you on
the staff.

I am relying on you:familiarity with our program,
but of course would be glad to answer any questions
you may have. It seems fair to warn you that we would
probably consider you enough of a regular staff member
to justify asking you to help with the supervision of
seminar papees (required for the M.A.T. degree).

Yours,
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